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                                                            Public Hearing

  June 27, 2017

    5:45  P M

Mayor Rex Smith opened with the pledge of allegiance and Alderman Brad Woodcock led with a prayer.

A duly noticed Public Hearing was held in the board room at Saltillo City Hall on Tuesday, June 27, 2017 at 5:45 P.M. to hear from Building and Zoning Administrator Brian Grissom and any other interested parties or objectors related to the request by Kim and Robbie Sandlin for a special exception request at 150 South St. that would allow duplex dwellings to be built in an R-3 Medium Density Residential District.

Present for the hearing were Donald Cullum,  Terry Glidewell,  Brad Woodcock,  Zoning Administrator Brian Grissom, City Clerk Mary Parker, City Attorney Chris Evans, Public Works Director Richard Feist and Robby Sandlin.  

Mayor Smith opened the Public Hearing.   Mr. Grissom introduced the request by the Sandlins to build 2 duplex dwellings at 150 South Street.  The dwellings would be either 2 bedroom or 3 bedroom.  Parking would be subject to the number of bedrooms, plus one.   There will be a minimum of 20’ between buildings.  An effort will be made to make the dwelling somewhat different in appearance in order to enhance aesthetics.

Mayor Smith then inquired as to whether anyone else wished to be heard on the matter, and hearing none, he closed the public hearing and asked those in attendance to attend the regular called meeting of the mayor and board of aldermen to follow immediately.                                                                
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Mayor Rex Smith

ATTEST: _____________________________


   City Clerk Mary Parker

